THE TRANSPORT ADVISOR



Season's Greetings

On behalf of everyone at Global Maritime Transportation Services, Inc. we wish to take a moment to wish you and yours the very best for the holiday season.

HEALTH, PEACE AND HAPPINESS

In a year that saw many of our friends and customers face the hardships of hurricanes, flooding and other storm related issues, we want to extend our warmest wishes for the holiday season and wish you, your family and friends a safe and happy holiday.

HAPPY NEW YEAR

IF YOU DRINK - PLEASE DON'T DRIVE

We wish you all a safe and happy holiday and a very prosperous, healthy and happy New Year.

In this fast paced and oft times hectic industry, it is a rare occasion when we take pause to assess those things we should be most grateful for. It is our customer's who provide us the opportunities, which permit us to continue to grow as an organization and improve upon our products, service and processes. Many thanks for your support.

We look forward to continuing our service to you in 2018



Charities in 2017

In lieu of greeting cards, we have chosen instead to make contributions to the following list of charities in need of support.

BROWARD GOLD COAST

DOWN SYNDROME ORG

PARKLAND BUDDY

SPORTS INC.

CORAL SPRINGS LITTLE

LEAGUE-CHALLENGER

CHARLOTTE FOOD SHELF

SHELBURNE FOOD SHELF

VT FOODBANK

We have also provided donations

to hurricane relief organizations

in Texas, Florida, Puerto Rico and

Mexico.

We appreciate your feedback. Please let us know if this information is useful to you and your business.